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Lee, Chris

From: Peter Zanghi <pdzanghi10@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2025 1:15 PM
To: Lee, Chris
Cc: Stern, Andrew; Emma Rudd
Subject: Support for West Avenues West Historic District

Hi Chris, 
 
I live in the 10th Aldermanic District and would like to voice my support for the proposed West Avenues West 
Local Historic District.  There are many beautiful homes and buildings within this neighborhood and I am 
concerned that if these protections are not put in place, many of them will either be lost or heavily altered in the 
coming years.  One of Milwaukee's greatest strengths is its historic building stock--it sets us apart from many 
other cities and helps make Milwaukee an attractive place to live and work.  I hope ZND will support this 
historic district which will protect Milwaukee's rich architectural heritage in Avenues West.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Peter Zanghi 


